From:

To: PL Planning Applications
Subject: Re: Planning Application WSCC/009/24 at St Johns Roman Catholic Primary School, Blackbridge Lane,
Horsham, West Sussex, RH12 1RR
Date: 04 March 2024 10:32:33
**EXTERNAL**
Dear Sir/Madam

Thank you for consulting Horsham Denne Neighbourhood Council on application
WSCC/009/24 - St John's Roman Catholic Primary School, Blackbridge Lane,
Horsham.

| confirm that we have no objection but as the classroom has been in use prior to
2019 we would like to know if a safety inspection will be carried out before its
continued use?

Regards

Sara Doy

Clerk to Horsham Denne Neighbourhood Council

On Tue, 13 Feb 2024 at 13:32, WSCC Planning

The above planning application has recently been received by West Sussex County
Council.

The relevant plans and information can be viewed on our website at:
https://westsussex.planning-register.co.uk/planning/display/WSCC/009/24

Should you wish to comment, please do so by 05/03/2024.

If we have not heard from you by this date, we shall assume you have no comments to
make; however, if your observations are likely to be delayed beyond the date given,
please inform us as soon as possible

If iou have any queries, please email _ or call

Visit our website at www.westsussex.gov.uk/planning.
County Planning Team, West Sussex County Council
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